
Black Creek Watershed Coalition 

Meeting Minutes 

April 25, 2019 
 

Location: Churchville Village Hall Meeting Room, 23 E. Buffalo St., Churchville, NY 
Attendance:  Vice-Chairman Kevin Donovan, Village of Bergen; George Squires, Byron Planning Board; Lyle 
Warren, Churchville resident; Julie Michalko, Village of Churchville Board; Sue Davis, Village of Churchville 
Planning Board; Brian Ostling, Chili Highway Dep’t. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 5:36 pm by Vice-Chairman Kevin Donovan 
Meeting minutes of February 28, 2019 meeting were approved as presented 
 
Planning for municipal outreach 
Nothing new to report at this time. 
 
GLC Green Infrastructure Champions Workshop 
George mentioned he had emailed information regarding the workshop, including a link for on-line registration.  
It will be held at Sunnyside Lodge in Black Creek Park on May 30, 2019 beginning at 8 AM. 
 
Black Creek Watershed website update 
George mentioned he had communication with Carol Zollweg regarding an issue with our website.  It appears 
we need to do some updating to address new “security issues”.   Lyle and George agreed to check into this. 
 
Citizen water quality monitoring  
George reported he attended a meeting at RIT on March 11, 2019 to discuss the program and preliminary 

monitoring results.  It appears we do not yet have sufficient data to draw any good conclusions.  George 

mentioned that BCWC was experiencing difficulty in getting monitoring done at our Black Creek site.  George 

Thomas mentioned he would attempt to find another individual to take over. (Subsequent communication with 

George Thomas indicates there is another person now on board). 

 

Willowbank Drive Project 

There was no report. 

 

Election of 2019 Officers 

Decided to push to another meeting with better attendance. 

 

Next Meetings  

May 30, 2019 in Churchville 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:135 pm.   

Respectfully submitted,  

George Squires, Secretary    

www.blackcreekwatershed.org 

http://www.blackcreekwatershed.org/

